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Technical Officials Coordinator’s 2022

Between October 2021 and the beginning of October 2022 there have been 24 permitted events. There was only one of these events that we were unable to appoint qualified Technical Officials for the event. This was due to several events occurring on the same date so we almost, but not quite, managed 100% support.  I would like to thank everyone for this excellent result for our Region.
Because of the pandemic several events in the West Midlands Region were cancelled, mainly due to a low take up and this was reflected within neighbouring regions.
Currently, the region has 22 active officials, and I am hopeful that next year a few more will join this number, when confidence and circumstances to attend events are better aligned.  Two people from our Region have qualified this year as Local Technical Officials and another two are in the process of being signed off. 
We are currently looking at how to support and develop more Continued Professional Development for both new and experienced officials. This will be cascaded to all either via Zoom or face to face meetings as soon as it has been finalised, prior to events starting again in the spring.

Helen Seabourne
Technical Officials Coordinator, Triathlon England West Midlands Committee 
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